
 

Director – Divisions (AGM Report for 2024-2025 Season) 
 

• Reseeding meetings continue to evolve to best support the Associations, LORL Reps and 

Coaches. I appreciate your feedback following each meeting and throughout the season. 

• The LORL Year End Tournament was filled with lots of close games 

o U19, two of three championship games going into overtime 

o U16, all final games within 3 goals. 

o U14, all final games coming down to the last minutes including an overtime game 

• Thank you to the Division Convenors Jade (U12), Steve (U14) and Wendy (U19) for the countless 

hours you put in to making your divisions run as smooth as possible.  

 

 


